
 

 

    

QUONOCHONTAUG CENTRAL BEACH FIRE DISTRICT 
March 31, 2020 

 

    

 
Dear QCBFD,   
 
Today, Rhode Island Governor Gina Raimondo announced that all state 
beaches, beach parking lots and parks will closed indefinitely as of Friday, 
April 3rd. In accordance with the state, we have decided to close QCB parking 
lot until further notice. You may continue to walk on the beach as long as you 
follow state mandated guidelines. It's important that our community take its 
part and put into place any and all precautionary measures. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and stay well. 
 
Sue Wilson Perez, Moderator 
Julie Henderson Low, Police & Security  
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